

Canaan Planning Board

Minutes
Meeting of October 25, 2012

Call to Order

7:00 John Bergeron called the meeting to order. Members present: John Bergeron, Barbara Dolyak, Joe Frazier, Chuck Townsend, Steve Ward and Marcia Wilson.

Minutes review

Chuck Townsend read the minutes from the October 11, 2012 meeting. Marcia Wilson moved that the board accept the minutes. After a second by Joe Frazier the motion was approved.

Correspondence Review:

Letter from town of Canaan to Augustus Means re structure under construction without meeting compliance requirements.

Dredge and Fill application package from NH DOT for bridge maintenance.

Master Plan Review:

On review of the letter from UVLSRPC discussed at the last meeting the planning board determined that no action is required by the board with respect to their request. UVLSRPC will get the information they need directly from our current plan.

The board reviewed the sections of the current Canaan Master Plan and discussed sections that may need to be added or updated. Board members will review the plan and continue the discussion at the next meeting.

Other Business:

No new applications have been received.

John Bergeron reported that the building inspector and the town administrator have not yet reviewed the revised Building Permit.

Adjournment

8:15 Marcia Wilson moved adjournment, with a second from Joe Frazier. Motion was approved.

Respectfully submitted Chuck Townsend, Scribe